
A REPORT ON

Workshop on Teaching Learning and Assessment

by the Teaching Learning Cell

OCTOBER 3,4,5,11,12

2018

Areas of focus:

Constructive alignment, Learning outcome, Assessment, CIAs and Examinations

Resources required:

● Laptop computers

● Any one course per teams of 2-3 faculty members

● The teams should have

○ downloaded copies of the syllabus

○ course plan

○ CIAs

○ question papers from the past three end semester examinations(Please let us

know if you need help accessing them)



Workshop Schedule to be shared with the Departments

Venue: Old Staff Club, II Floor, Block I

● 9.30 am: Introduction by COE, Prof Johny Joseph

● 9.45 am: Overview by the TLC team

● 10.15 am: Tea break

● 10.30 am: Reflection and sharing on the teaching learning process

● 11 am: Theoretical Understanding and discussion

● 12 noon: Attempt to align the course selected by the participants

● 1 pm to 2 pm: Lunch break

● 2.00 pm to 3.30 pm: Constructive Alignment of the course selected by teams

● 3.30 pm: Presentation and discussion

This is a consolidated report on a series of workshops conducted for the following

departments:

1. October 3: Commerce
2. October 4: Management Studies
3. October 5: Computer Science
4. October 11: Law
5. October 12: Sociology and Social Work

The workshops were conducted from 3 October 2018- 5 October 2018, and 11 October 2018- 12
October 2018.

The focus of  the workshops is to familiarize the faculty with the notions of  constructive alignment
and outcome based education and its implementation on teaching, learning, and assessment.  The
expected outcomes of  the workshop were:

By the end of  this workshop the participants will be able to:

● Demonstrate their understanding of  constructive alignment

● Apply it to effectively align their course with the program outcomes and graduate attributes

● Develop a course plan which will align the following:

○ Course learning outcomes

○ Teaching learning activities

○ Assessment

The sessions were hands-on, providing faculty the opportunity to work with the concept of

constructive alignment in their own course plans. Faculty were also encouraged to review the

learning outcomes of  their courses and alignment the outcomes with pedagogy and assessment.














